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Change in NYAB’s Executive Management Team

Director of HR & Environment Elin Åhrberg leaves NYAB effective as of 16 June 2024. Åhrberg has been a member of NYAB’s

Executive Management Team since October 2023 and has been responsible for the company’s HR and HSEQ operations.

NYAB will initiate replacement recruitment without further delay. During the transition period, Åhrberg’s responsibilities will

be distributed among the other members of the Executive Management Team.

“We thank Elin for her contributions in developing our human resources management among other things. During her time

in the Executive Management, she has launched many initiatives that will benefit NYAB going forward. We wish her the best

in her future endeavors”, says Johan Larsson, NYAB’s CEO.

Contacts

Johan Larsson, CEO, NYAB Oyj, +46 (0)70 182 5070, johan.larsson@nyabgroup.com

About NYAB Oyj

NYAB enables the progress of society for future generations with extensive experience from complex and challenging

projects. We provide services of engineering, construction and maintenance within sustainable infrastructure, industrial

construction and renewable energy and therefore contribute to the green transition. We operate in Sweden and Finland

within both private and public sector.

NYAB Plc's Certified Adviser is Augment Partners AB, info@augment.se, phone +46 8 604 22 55.
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